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June 16, 2022 
 
 
 
 
RE:  I-35 Northeast Expansion (NEX) South Project – Request for Qualifications Addendum No. 3 
 
 
Attached is Addendum No. 3 to the Request for Qualifications (RFQ) that was issued on  
April 15, 2022 for the above-referenced project. Addendum No. 3 amends the terms of the RFQ as 
indicated and consists solely of the following pages:  
 

• RFQ cover page – added the RFQ Addendum No. 3 issuance date; 
• RFQ Section 3.3 (pages 5 and 6) – added the Addendum No. 3 issuance date; and 
• RFQ Section 6.4 (pages 24-25) – revised Section 6.4(b) and (c). 

 
This Addendum No. 3 does not modify the RFQ forms. Proposers are advised that, pursuant to 
Section 4.2(b) of the RFQ, the Texas Department of Transportation (TxDOT) will accept a version of 
an RFQ form so long as the version of the form submitted with the Qualification Statement (QS) is the 
most up-to-date version of the form. 
 
The Texas Department of Transportation looks forward to receiving and reviewing your  
QS and to working with the shortlisted Proposers in the next phase of the procurement. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Roberto Moya III, P.E. 
Authorized Representative 
San Antonio District  
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